
Good evening, Warrior Families, 

  

This is Julie Finley, Assistant Principal, with the Sunday call out:  

• Make up and retake pictures for grades 9 through 11 will be in the media center 
November 6th during English classes.  Students without an English class can see 
Mrs. Deatley deatleyr@pcsb.org in room 231 for a pass. SPC students can attend in 
dress code anytime from 7am to noon.  

• The following clubs must meet in the gym immediately after dismissal November 
6th for their yearbook picture.  

o FBLA 

o NHS 

o NEHS 

o SNHS 

o MU ALPHA THETA 

o RHO KAPPA 

o KEY CLUB  

• Off season track conditioning will start Nov 11th. From 1-2 pm. Must have current 
physical and paperwork cleared to participate.  

• The PCS School Board voted to modify the last 4 days of Semester 1, Dec 17 – 20, as 
Hurricane Make-up Days. No Final Exams will be given, and the regular bell 
schedule will be followed. Teachers could elect of have end of Quarter testing uring 
those days.  

• Calling all Interact Members!  Great job supporting our Rotarians at the Halloween 
Graveyard!  We appreciate you!  Please attend our next meeting this Friday, 
November 8th in room 157.  

• Congratulations to our regional participants for athletics:  

o Regional Runner Ups for our Girls Swim and Volleyball 

o Regional Winners for our Boys Swim  
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• There will be an informational meeting for the Rome, Athens, and Greek Islands trip ( 
Summer 2026) on Thursday, November 21st at 6 PM in room 220 (Ms. Martino's 
room).  Sign up early to ensure your spot and make your payments smaller! This will 
be a trip of a lifetime. The link to sign up is in the accompanying email: 
https://bit.ly/4dbecyM.  If you have any questions, please email Ms. Martino at 
martinom@pcsb.org.   

• For those interested in joining the wrestling team, there will be a parent 
informational meeting this Wednesday night, November 6th, at 6:30pm in the 
cafeteria.  Practices begin Monday, November 11th.  All paperwork must be approved 
by Mrs. Copello before a student can participate.  

• Mu Alpha Theta members: Our honor society yearbook picture will be taken in the 
gym after school on 11/6 at 12:10. Make sure you sign in after the picture as this will 
count for our November meeting.  

• Our Warrior football team travels to Southeast High School Thursday night for a 7pm 
start for their final regular season game. Winning this game would put the Warriors 
into the playoffs. If you can come support, please join us.   

• The Medical Career Club will meet on Monday, November 4th at 12:30 in the 
courtyard for a quick club photo shoot for the yearbook. See you all there.  

• Best Buddies will meet November 8th and November 22nd at lunch.  

• Congratulations to the Warrior Pride Marching Band 1st place overall in the 
Seminole Sound Competition. They also placed 1st in woodwinds, brass and color 
guard. The band is selling poinsettias from now until November 14th. Please reach 
out to a band member if you are interested.  

• OFHS PTSA Hurricane Relief Donation Center is still open and located in Portable 
7.  We are open from 8-11 and 1-3 Monday-Thursday.  We have a huge selection of 
school supplies, backpacks, lunchboxes, clothing, shoes, and toiletries. All donated 
items are FREE TO A GOOD HOME!  

Enjoy the remainder of your weekend, stay safe, and We are Osceola, Home of Academic 
Success and Warrior P.R.I.D.E. 
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